
BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

COUNTY OF HUMBOLDT
BZ5 5th Street, Room l l l

EUREKA, California 9550 1 Phone: ('7C7) 47S-Z39D

May 6, 2025

Carl Hansen

hansen@humboldt.edu

Re: Humboldt County Headwaters Fund Board

Dear Carl,

On behalf of the Humboldt County Board of Supervisors, we would like to thank you for

the time you have served on the Headwaters Fund Board. You have done an excellent

job serving the citizens of Humboldt County and we appreciate your passion for

community.

Sincerely,

Michelle Bushnell, Chair

Humboldt County Board of Supervisors


